

WHITE EARTH RESERVATION

CHAIRMAN Michael Fairbanks SECRETARY-TREASURER Leonard Alan Roy
DISTRICT I Raymond Auginaush, Sr. DISTRICT II Kathy Goodwin DISTRICT III Cheryl "Annie" Jackson

MEMO

TO: White Earth Members

FROM: Executive Director Laurie York

DATE: August 11, 2021

RE: Enrollments Temporary Closure

Due to the high volume of White Earth Coronavirus Relief Applications from our White Earth Members, the Enrollments Department will be temporarily closed for a period of 10 days.

This closure will be in effect immediately, reopening for regular business on Thursday, August 26th.

If you have questions, please call 1-218-983-3285 and you will be transferred to the appropriate personnel. Please know they will respond as soon as it is feasibly possible.

We thank you for your patience during this time so our Enrollment Employees can process applications timely and efficiently for payment purposes.

Miigwech!

Laurie York Executive Director